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WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are saddened to 
learn of the passing on April 3, 2021 of retired Fire Prevention and Life Safety Captain Dave 
McNeil; 
 
AND WHEREAS Dave started at Mississauga Fire and Emergency Services in Fire Prevention 
and Life Safety in 1977 and retired in 2010 after 33 years of service with Mississauga Fire; 
 
AND WHEREAS Dave served as Treasurer of Local 1212 for 22 years from 1986 – 2008; 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf of the 
Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to his wife Julie and the entire 
McNeil family. 

 


